
 

 

 

 

New IRS Mileage Rate effective July 1, 2022 
 

 

 

 

 

 

WASHINGTON — The Internal Revenue Service announced on June 9th an increase 
in the optional standard mileage rate for the final 6 months of 2022. For the final 6 
months of 2022, the standard mileage rate for business travel will be 62.5 cents per 
mile, up 4 cents from the rate effective at the start of the year. These new rates become 
effective July 1, 2022. The IRS provided legal guidance on the new rates 
in Announcement 2022-13. 
 
Most of the Labor Agreements we assist in bargaining provide for mileage 
reimbursement at the current IRS mileage rate. If your Labor Agreement requires 
reimbursement at the current IRS mileage rate, please increase the reimbursement to 
$.625 per mile effective July 1, 2022. Travel time pay and additional pay for pulling a 
trailer will not be impacted by this change unless the premium is tied to the IRS mileage 
rate.  
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https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LqHyoiS8zsUUqv7LO5ktRYY-qGDB1oVu7XbHdVk5NvLPXOe9Y7SrZPD_nPKOxNrNAqDVjNpmCPjLqBqNYqSWFf6sto8DdwLK9-7DDb1lONQHhQMOGMxJAsKzoGwD_t3d-tqIozeFGxN0DzJFVNez83a62LmebmZDslgXRZ6jXCn8oqBhw-ZS1A==&c=UvJ7ed0KsFmMgR8PW1_0kjkaj_86L1l2boImRMNik3oYI3FZ90ezrw==&ch=OJ8z3rUm-Uno91EqkhuCniOZXjCNbn5kxhLaG89TQv31LLdAVNkP0w==
https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001LqHyoiS8zsUUqv7LO5ktRYY-qGDB1oVu7XbHdVk5NvLPXOe9Y7SrZFsmjDAXcPLIiPyBOlCrwvSBgN3Gv0qpyjXFl5C1O0Mg9xAfUUtvmXCMW0QqDaBAxgydTp88lMGzzYErT2s9H-Y=&c=UvJ7ed0KsFmMgR8PW1_0kjkaj_86L1l2boImRMNik3oYI3FZ90ezrw==&ch=OJ8z3rUm-Uno91EqkhuCniOZXjCNbn5kxhLaG89TQv31LLdAVNkP0w==

